
 
 
Court Liaison 10/18                                            17 Aug 2018 
 
To Members of the Penang Bar, 
 

Filing of Power of Attorney via E-Filing in the High Court of Malaya 
 

Reference is made to a Notification dated 20 July 2018 from the Chief Registrar of the Federal Court 
of Malaysia, Dato’ Sri Latifah Binti Haji Mohd Tahar with regard to filing of Power of Attorney via E-
Filing in all High Courts throughout the country which came into effect on 15 Aug 2018. The said 
Notification further states that manual filing will no longer be accepted. 
 
Members are therefore advised to take note of the attached Notification, namely the E-Filing operating 
hours and helpdesk telephone number and e-mail address.   
 
 
 
Beh Hong Shien 
Secretary 
 
 


